
Christmas week Activities - £5 contribution 

Santa and his Reindeers visiting school 

Monday 10th December 

Festive Story Teller Visit 

Tuesday 11th December 

Christmas Craft Day 

Wednesday 12th December 

Christmas Fancy Dress and Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 13th December 

Christmas Food Donation Day -  

Help the Homeless in Liverpool 

Friday 14th December 

Year 2 Christmas Performance 

Monday 3rd December at 9:15am or 2:15pm 

Kindergarten Christmas Stay and Play Session 

Wednesday 5th December at 9am or 12pm 

Year 1 Christmas Performance 

Thursday 6th December at 9:15am or 2:15pm 

PTA - Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Film Night – 50p entry fee 

Thursday 6th December Year 1 at 3:30pm, Year 2 at 5:45pm 

Reception Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 12th December at 9:15 am or 2:15pm 

Christmas Activities 



30/11/2018 
 
RE: Christmas Week and Activities 
SRo/JH 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
The festive period is upon us and the elves have been busy in school planning lots of lovely activities and experiences for the children. 
As you will see there is a varied list of activities on the back of this letter, all details are also on our school website www.bpinfant.com 
in the events section. 
 
PTA - Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Film Night – 50p entry fee (paid on the night please) 
Thursday 6th December Year 1 at 3:30pm till 5:15pm, Year 2 at 5:45pm till 7:45pm children can bring a comfy blanket along with them 
to get warm and snuggly. Year 1 children can stay in class at the end of the school day, Year 2 children to be dropped off at the main 
entrance. Both Year 1 and 2 will leave from Year 1 classrooms at either 5:15pm or 7:45pm. Children will be given a carton of milk and 
some Christmas cookies.  
 
Christmas week Activities - £5 contribution (paid into class in an envelope please) 
Without the generous donations from Parents and Carers these lovely additional Christmas Activities would not take place and we 
appreciate every contribution received. 
 
Santa and his Reindeers visiting school: Monday 10th December 
Santa will be visiting in his grotto with some real reindeers, all the children will meet Santa and be given a gift to take home. 
 
Festive Story Teller Visit: Tuesday 11th December 
Jude Lennon, children’s author, will be in school today to share some festive tales with us and we will also be writing our own festive 
stories to share with everyone on our school website. 
 
Christmas Craft Day: Wednesday 12th December 
The children will all be getting crafty on this day with glitter, glue and card; each year group will be making at least 2 different items to 
bring home before Christmas.  
 
Christmas Fancy Dress and Christmas Lunch: Thursday 13th December 
Children can wear Christmas themed fancy dress on this day, this could be tinsel in your hair or you could paint your face green and be 
the Grinch, please do not feel pressured into buying an outfit the day is about Christmas Spirit. The children in each class will vote for 
the outfit they think is a winner with a prize for everyone involved. 
 
Christmas Food Donation Day - Help the Homeless in Liverpool: Friday 14th December 
On Friday we are asking the children to bring in a tin or food donation, all the food will be collected together in the hall with a special 
assembly at the end of the school day. Some of our school council representatives from Year 2 will help us to take the collection to the 
Mother Theresa nuns on Seel Street in the city centre to help feed the homeless. 
 
 
Class Christmas Parties: Afternoon of Thursday 20th December 
On the last afternoon before Christmas each class will be partying the afternoon away with games, food and music truly getting into 
the Christmas spirit. At the end of each Christmas performance the children will be collecting donations for the Christmas Party Fund.  
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents and carers who supported the PTA Christmas Bingo last night which has 
raised over £800 for the PTA which they have decided to spend on playground equipment for the children to use at Playtime and 
Lunchtimes. The work of the PTA is greatly appreciated by the whole school community and if you would like to get involved please 
speak to the school office. 
 
 
 
 
       Mrs J Hitchmough, Headteacher 


